
 
Board of Governors 

St James’ C. of E. Primary School 
 

 

11th October 2016 
 
 
 
To Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I would like to inform you that yesterday evening the Governors voted unanimously 
in favour of converting to academy status as part of the Diocese of Gloucester 
Academies Trust. 
 
I have informed DGAT of our decision and will, of course, keep you informed as we 
make progress towards conversion. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tim Brock 
Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 

       


